
MISSIONS UPDATE APRIL 2024 

We received thank you from so many of our missionaries expressing how grateful 

they were to receive our monetary gift.  Grace’s Christmas gift helped their efforts 

to spread the word of God throughout the world!!! 

Your prayers are so needed for all our missionaries! 

KICY Radio - Nome, Alaska 

Basketball season is in full swing, so the newsletter highlights one of the local gals that 

does play by play announcing for the first games.  How wonderful to feature a local 

basketball player that can use her expertise to make the game exciting for those at 

home.  At the January Annual Covenant Midwinter Conference in Chicago, KICY hosted 

a booth and broadcast the evening services. They ask for prayers for each of their staff 

of 12 for good health and stamina.  

PETER AND FRAN WULFING – Wycliffe, Mexico 

Easter is a huge holiday, Holy Week in Mexico it is bigger than Christmas.  Peter 

explained how the people in Mitla celebrate and remember the sacrifices of Jesus in an 

interesting way.  They set up “Stations of the Cross” around the town, each dedicated to 

Jesus last week on earth.  Usually, it is a table in front of someone's home.  Then they 

walk around town singing and praying at each station.  Sadly, this is a Catholic tradition, 

and they consider evangelical Christians a cult and shunned by the Catholics! 

Praising God because a New Testament in the Mixtec dialect was completed which was 

the result of 30 years effort.  Peter is working on several programming systems to help 

in finance as well as device for downloads for scripture in various forms.  Prayer request 

for Fran as she travels May 24-June 18 to Switzerland to attend to her 89-year-old 

mother.  She fell in February and Fran is going to help move her from Rehab facility to a 

permanent retirement home.  Prayers for Peter June 24-28 as he travels to Kenya for 

an Alpha Tiles workshop.  July to August they will be traveling to NY to visit Peters 

home and several churches and supporters. 

JARED AND HANNAH BAKER – N. Africa – Serve Globally 

Vision of NGO is to see communities transformed into living witnesses of God.  Much of 

their work focuses on supporting civil organizations to build their own capacity, develop 

their mission, values and grow their own activities. Pray for a growing network of 

organizations. Hannah continues to work with MENA, fighting human trafficking pray for 

their efforts.  Prayers for Israel and Gaza which are countries they work with as Serve 

Globally, for new recruits for NGO Tunisia, Sudanese friends awaiting new resettlement.  

 



JOEY AND DEBORAH MISIASZEK – Navigators – New York University 

Pray for the gospel to reach every ear and the beauty of Christ Jesus to reach 

every heart!  

 
Here is a copy of Joey and Deborah’s daily/weekly schedule so you can pray for them 

as they minister to the college students. 

CHRIS AND CARRIE DAVIS – Campus Crusade for Christ – Athletes in Action 

University of Georgia – Atlanta 

Prayers as Chris sits down with the different Athletic team.  He traveled for 3-4 weeks 

with the Lacross team able to share gospel with some of them.  He is hoping to meet 

with the Hockey team after spring break till the end of semester.  April going to Jamaica 

with the American football camp.  Pray for Carrie as she has local Staff meetings with 

co-workers and for the people she cares for in her ministry. 

MARC AND ANNELIESE MADRIGALS – Turkey 

End of January they were in Cyprus for Pastoral teams of the Protestant Church 

Foundation.  Bonus both sets of parents were able to be there for a visit.  Praise for 4 

people baptized in March and the Easter services.  Anneliese and Rahel were in Texas 

during Easter for her brother's wedding.  Prayers for their church and continuing 

ministries. 

JIM AND JUANITA WATTERS – Wycliffe, Mexico 

January, Juanita began her 6-month leadership role of acting director of SIL Mexico and 

ILV Mexico while the current director is on home assignment.  Prayers for safety during 

their travels to Tepehua country in northern Veracruz.  Two people trained in 

bookkeeping are needed, long-distance and not Spanish speaking necessity, if you 

know of someone contact Grace’s Missions Team. 

 



 

 


